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PRIMARY BANK WELCOMES NEW BOARD MEMBERS MARK FERACO AND ROBERT PRUNIER 
 

Bedford, NH, June 25, 2021 – Primary Bank is pleased to welcome Mark Feraco and 

Robert Prunier to the Board of Directors. Feraco is a managing member of Brayman, 

Houle, Keating & Albright, PLLC (BHKA), a certified public accounting firm. Mr. 

Prunier is a partner and Executive Vice President at Harvey Construction Corporation, 

one of New Hampshire’s leading commercial and institutional construction firms.  

 

On Robert’s decision to join the Board at Primary, he states “I am excited to be 

associated with Primary Bank. It is important for NH to be home to strong local 

banking and Primary offers that to the region. Local banks pay attention to local 

needs and that is very important to me. I believe that Primary offers that, attention 

to their clients. Primary also offers direct impact to the NH economy. When you work 

with Primary, you are really investing in NH’s economy.” 

 

Mr. Prunier currently serves as Trustee of the Huntington at Nashua (Chair); Trustee 

of Silverstone Living (Vice Chair); Advisor to the Building and Grounds Committee at 

Bishop Guertin High School; Advisor to the Cerato Group; and Finance Committee 

member of the CHaD NH East West All-Star Football Game.  

 

Mr. Feraco holds the Accredited in Business Valuation (ABV) certification granted exclusively by the AICPA. Mr. 

Feraco is a member of the New Hampshire Society of Certified Public Accountants and the American Institute of 

Certified Public Accounts (AICPA). Mr. Feraco has been an active board member of various non-profit 

organizations in the greater Nashua, NH area including the Nashua Children’s Home and Bridges. 
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“Mark and Rob are great additions to the Board of Directors for Primary Bank, with immeasurable connections 

to the greater Nashua, NH community. With the anticipated opening of our newest branch in Nashua in the Fall 

of 2021, Mark and Rob’s ties within the industry and community will be instrumental in bringing local banking 

service and support to the Nashua community” said Bill Stone, President & CEO. 

 

About Primary Bank: Primary Bank is a New Hampshire state-chartered, FDIC-insured bank. The locally owned 

and operated community bank is known for its pursuit of keeping dollars local to support local businesses and 

strengthen the New Hampshire economy. Primary Bank delivers a wide range of financial services for businesses 

and individuals throughout Southern New Hampshire. For more information please visit 

www.primarybanknh.com. 

 
 


